
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 12:07:35 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 11:02 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
christiaan wydooghe

-- Phone --

-- Company --
retiree

-- Address --

-- Comments --
After having read the above information I find it is not in the best interests to raise any of the rates,be it transmission
and/or distribution.At at a time when most people are struggling to make ends meet and during a pandemic to make
matters worse.I would recommend deferring these increases and perhaps introduce when the economy is better and
people lives are not impacted by the pandemic.Thank you.Christiaan Wydooghe

-- Attachment --




